
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

27.4.2018 – Term 5 

What have we been learning? 

If the children haven’t already told you, the children have made an exciting discovery this week! They had a 

letter from Wanda Witch asking if they had seen a cauldron or a book of spells. The children were great as 

they found the missing items and have found out it was a naughty frog who took them. The children have 

written a description of Frog to let the other classes know what he is like in case they come across him and 

will write a reply to the witch’s letter next week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

In maths this week the children have explored properties of 3D shapes. It would be great to ask the 

children if they can spot any 3D shapes at home.  

 

The children have really used their emerald powers to draw dragon heads to go on our coat of arms in our 

castle. In addition, we had fun following instructions to play loud, quiet, long and short sounds in music.  

 

REMINDER: We are still celebrating reading five times a week on different days. The children have received 

certificates this term for reading 5 times every week. The children also get 2 house points for reading 5 or 

more times a week.  

Next Week 



Multi skills event on 3rd May. The children will reply to the witch and beginning to plan their spell story. 

Continue with 3D shape and start fractions. We will be looking into the history of knights and castles!  

Dates for you Diary  

Journal dates TBC  

 


